Journal Entry 2.27.15

On the 25th most of the group members met up and we discussed about commitment and communication issues present in the group. Also, Lauren and I presented a status update to the BAs about what has been accomplished and what deliverables need to be completed next. We also discussed about updating the group about communication and commitment issues and if need be, we would have one on one conversations with individuals who are lacking. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We set up a group meeting for March 1st to go over Justinmind and critique the scope document. Two BAs did not show up and the commitment issues will need to be addressed once again. We started to discuss about which BA would take the leadership role in the technical area and the documentation area. 
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